Thank You

Friday, June 20, 2008 4:55 AM

From:"phlbrady@aol.com" <phlbrady@aol.com>
To: jpnpete@YAHOO.COM
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Dear Mr. Joe Natale,
                              I just wanted to thank you and all the great people of your organization for the excellent care package that I have just received. It is always great to hear from people back at home and to know that you are not forgotten. Sometimes I feel that outside of my family and friends that no one else back in the States really remembers us over here. 
                              It is a real moral boost to get such a good care package and to see all the thought that was put into it. Everything in that box has already been put to good use and has given a few soldiers in my squad a big smile on their faces.
                             Again thank you so much for your kindness and please tell everyone in your American Troop Support Team, Thank You !

                                             Sgt. Daniel Brady
                                             B Troop  1-104 CAV
                                             28th ID   Penna. National Guard
                                          
